
A Message from the President of The 20th WFNS World Congress of Neurosurgery 
2027 and The President of The Indonesian Neurosurgical Society 
 
 
 
Welcome to The World Congress of Neurosurgery (WFNS) 2027 in Bali, Indonesia. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us as hosts for the 20th world congress meeting of WFNS. We 
are delighted to extend our warm invitation to you for this prestigious event that will serve 
as a platform for leaders and experts in neurosurgery from around the globe. Bali, with its 
breathtaking natural beauty and rich culture, will host this extraordinary meeting. 
 
In 2027, our commitment is to make the World Congress of Neurosurgery (WFNS) 
more impactful and beneficial. We will bring together distinguished speakers from all 
WFNS member countries, collaborating with all existing committees, to discuss the latest 
developments in the field of neurosurgery. 
 
This event will not only be an opportunity to hear insights from leading figures in 
neurosurgery but also to build networks with top professionals in the field. We believe that 
the exchange of knowledge and experiences will create an extraordinary collaborative 
atmosphere. 
 
Prepare to engage in in-depth discussions on the latest innovations, current trends, and 
future challenges in the field of neurosurgery. Additionally, enjoy the beauty of the island 
of Bali, relax, and share experiences with fellow professionals from various corners of the 
world. 
 
Let's come together for this gathering that will combine expertise and enthusiasm from 
the entire global neurosurgery community. We look forward to welcoming you to Bali in 
2027 for an unforgettable experience at the World Congress of Neurosurgery! 
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